(ape Henry Shores Gyvic Association Newsletter
$pring Edition ¢ March/April/May 2013

A very happy, healthy, safe and prosperous New Year to all! Thank you Judy and Jerry
Bland for decorating our front entrance during the holiday season. Thanks also to Murphy’s
Irish Pub for hosting our holiday party.

Since our last newsletter, Dan Creedon has been replaced by Kevin Laprocina as Block Cap-
tain on Heston Road. Thanks Dan for all your years of service. Welcome Kevin and we look
forward to your dedicated participation. Additionally, Terry Horan assumed the position of
Block Captain as of Bob Horan’s passing. 2013 CHS dues (now due) may be paid directly to
your Block Captain or mailed to our PO Box. See Treasurer’s notice on page 2.

Tuesday, March 5th 2013, 7:30 PM at the Lynnhaven Colony Congregational Church is our
next scheduled CHS Civic Association meeting. Refreshments will be served. We want to
know how to improve our community. Also, Dave Williams will be discussing self-defense
laws in Virginia, specifically if an intruder should enter your home. See you at the meeting.

Marty Schuman, CHSCA President

(HS$ Gvic Association Meeting
Tuesday e fMMarchsth ¢ 7:30 PM

Lynnhaven Colony Congregational Church Community Center
2212 West Great Neck Road
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The 2013 CHSCA dues notice will be out within a couple of
weeks. We are instituting a new procedure (and hopefully
easier) method of payment this year. You will still be able

to pay the $25 by mail in the envelope provided. As an
alternate method you may also give your check or cash to
your block captain who will forward it to me. As always, your
prompt payment makes it much easier on your volunteer
board to perform their duties. The budget for 2013 will be
presented at the 4 March meeting. Hope to see as many of

you there as possible”. . )
- Dick Robbins, CHSCA Treasurer

One of our neighbors called me the other day and asked if

I would look at the storm drain pipe behind his house. He
was concerned by the amount of pine straw, leaves and other
debris that was in the water.

We checked the streets in CHS and found many of the curbs
were filled with pine straw and small branches from the re-
cent rains. If we fail to keep the curbs clean, the canals will
fill with debris and will have to be dredged. This is a very ex-
pensive job. We must remember that water is the main reason
CHS is so special. If we fail to maintain our water ways the
houses in our neighborhood will depreciate in value.

I am asking that everyone in CHS please keep the curbs in
our roadways clean, so that the debris does not get into our

waterways-. - Wallace Dennison, CHSCA Waterways
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Virginio Beach, VA 23454 o

Fox F57-431-8134

Your (HI(A Officers

Marty Schuman, President
481-7919
msschuman@verizon.net

Sharon Ashton,Vice President
496-8843

Dick Robbins, Treasurer
481-2675

Rochelle Good, Secretary
496-3150

(ommittee Chairs

Entry Maintenance

Jerry & Judy Bland
496-4148

Garden Club
Judy Bland, 496-4148

Neighborhood Watch
Chris Wood, 675-0779

Social Arrangements
Sandy Tucker, 481-3192
Addie Roark 228-3572

Waterways
Wally Dennison, 496-585

Emergency Preparedness
Coordinator
Dave Williams, 481-1668
AUWings72@aol.com

Newsletter Editor
Addie Roark, 228-3572
roarkfamily@hotmail.com
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.. (ape Henry Shores Block Captains

Faler Arractaie
Membir; HEEA Civvke iff Esralir. o o
Sy et Block Captain/Telephone Assigned Lots
CeR{TT] I=i 2] 1]
Office (757 0252382
Fim {757 0rd 7 H 15k

MY Marty Schuman/481-7919 46-52,93-99, 161, 162
Chorder Chuck Needham/754-4245 1-3, 44,45
AeBaies
. _ Melissa Wool/496-8613 35-43, 171-174
THE W, Zl= !‘Hr.'.'\CI. "‘-""Tllk.'ll Irghnily 23517
wamnancymoniireom B Terry Horan/481-3358 4-9,27-34
Jerry Anderson/481-1870 10-26
Caroline Robinson/496-6955 59-70
I Denise Stephens/481-7664 53-58,71-75
BULKHEADS
PIERS Cathy Combs/481-0324 100-102, 153-160
Garry Ashton/496-8843 103-110, 176-181
EASTERN MARINE Mike Plemmons/496-1668 182-187, 144-152
¢ ON INC. Dave Williams/481-1668 111-119, 135-143
Offion: (757} 481-5871 Kevin Leprocina/496-5074 120-134
Faox (757) 461-0053 CURTIS ESTES Curtis Estes/481-5871 76-92
- Newsletter Advertising Rates
FJrEﬁgﬂfErj' TEﬂEhfng CPR Now that our newsletter is being delivered
and First Aid electronically, we have lowered the advertising rates:
: Business Card Size $5.00
George Marino 1/4 Page Size $10.00
(757) 287.9301 /2 Page Size $15.00
iteachucpr@juno.com . .
If you would like to advertise, please contact
John Midgett (757) 5476176 Addie Roark roarkfamily@hotmail.com.

Lynn Hume

“Salling Homes by tha Seashore™
“Your Neighhorkood Realtor Since 1984™
SEMIORS Resl Exnle Specili (SRES)

Cerfied Renl Exiaie Specisist {CRS)
REMAX Imlemeional "Hall of Fame” Achievemnent
Fanksl in the Top 1% of Al Sales Aspemies m e LS.

1'1 REAB Alleglance 35/

I7571 481-3864
2112903
Himedasl com F
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WE LOVE

(ape Henry Shores
Youth Services Directory

SHORE DRIVE

|

Shore Dﬂve_ﬁﬁ;g;«:-ﬂﬂ
e T TN

Community Coalition —===7

The following youths are available:
WE LOVE SHORE DRIVE # S0 DO YOU e

OT Meeting Minutes  Our Work Pleasure House Point

Sitters e Ao Coendar D Help 1
Kate Dodson.................... 496-2599 Our Work SEARCH SDCC.IN
Molly Dodson ................... 496-2599

WE LO\JE SHOr{E T)QIVE' SUBSCRIRE TO THE

Cam Katz.......covuvvucinnee. 496-2273 © puter.,  SHORE DRIVE
K so hard to make U . ADVOCATE

Courtney Roark............... 228-3572 Thal's sy =€ S G 5

¥
Je're vour nelghbor s ove having fun o
% hWhors # L having fu
ou < bors & we
3

click bo get starbe
anged the name from SDOC e Newsletter 1o SHORE

A partial list of issues we've worked on that affect our quality i
of life including s

Dlan s Hanes Boist

Lawn cutting & related ‘ §

Max Brighton-Smith......... 818-3143 SO dﬂ) 3{} i,

Trevor Klein........ccovueeeee. 286-2579

Joey Maddox...........o....... 496-0234 We've accomplished a lot over the years.
You might not have heard of us, but you've loved our work!

For more information on the Shore Drive
Community Coalition, please visit
sdcc.info

at Shore Drive Shell
and now at our new location 2“1'- :I‘; Rnl:'é::
2114 Thoroughgood Road

First Landing Autocare .:i‘:‘

Save on gas by taking advantage of our 5-cents off Thrifty Thursdays.
Combine that with 10-cents off per gallon by using your Kroger Rewards card!
Details on our website: firstlandingautocare.com

We are the convenient neighborhood dealer afternative for all of your
automotive repair and maintenance needs. We can perform all manufacturers'
maintenance service and maintain your vehicle's warranty.
ASE-certified technicians - ASE Blue Seal of Excellence facility.
MNation-wide "peace of mind" warranty.

Shore Drive Shell . o Thoroughgood
(757)481-6549 Click here to visit: (757)460-0424

http://firstlandingautocare.com
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